
GREAT CHESTERFORD C. OF E. PRIMARY ACADEMY 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

          18th May , 2018 

         

Dear Parents, 

 

We are very excited to be holding our Science Week 2018 on the week beginning 4th of June. This theme 

week has been kindly sponsored by the Wellcome Sanger Institute. There are lots of planned 

investigations, experiments and activities for the children to explore science beyond the curriculum. We 

would like to invite any ‘scientists’ to support the school with this next theme week. 

 

On the afternoons of Wednesday 6th and Thursday 7th June, we are inviting  visitors to work with individual 

classes or Key Stages. This may be a chat to a class about your career, a particular topic or a simple hands 

on activity. Presentations that have worked well in the past have included: 

• PowerPoint presentations / slide shows 

• photographs 

• film clips 

• equipment to look at 

• simple practical tasks 

 

If you would like to be involved, please complete the attached slip and return it to school by Wednesday 

23rd May. 

 

 

Thank you for your continued support, 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Sarah Mitchell 

     Headteacher 

                                                                                    

 

 

 

 

Science Theme Week 

Monday 4th – Friday 8th June 

 



 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

Child’s  name and class_____________________________________ 

 

 

Parent’s name:________________________________ Parent’s signature:___________________________ 

 

 

If you are volunteering to help at our Science Week, please can you give a brief outline of what you could 

offer: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Do you have a preferred Key Stage:  KS1   KS2          Either 

 

 

Which date(s) are you available on: 6th June   7th June 

 

 

Would you require any special equipment / room? If yes, please specify: 

 

 


